
-----Original Message----- 
> From: David Mendelson  
> Sent: Tuesday, November 7, 2023 10:38 AM 
> To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
> Cc: Aaron Mendelson Enterprises <  
> Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application for Minor Variance, 120 Advance Blvd. A-2023-0318 
>  
> Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that 
you do not trust or are not expecting. 
>  
>  
> Dear Sirs. 
> We are the owners of 130 Advance Blvd. Directly adjacent to the subject property of this application. 
> We are concerned that an automobile impound facility at 120 Advance Blvd. will reduce the parking 
available on that site for the existing restaurant/night club in the front of the building. We have had many 
issues on Friday and weekend evenings with people parking on our property and leaving beer bottles and 
cans and other garbage. 
> We would like to be notified of the decision of the Committee. 
> Thank you. 
> Aaron Mendelson Enterprises Ltd. 
> 2610 Weston Rd. Suite 205 
> Toronto, Ontario 
> M9N 2B1 
> Attention: David Mendelson 

  
 

 
 

 


